
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, October 18, 2022 

 

 

HOT LUNCH:  Chicken Fajitas  

   

BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today  

 

 

1. It's time for the Gurrie PTO's October FUN SNACK! Tomorrow you will have the 

opportunity to purchase Costco CHURROS and/or apple cider during your lunch 

period. Churros are $3 and a cup of cider is $1. Please make sure to bring single dollar 

bills to make the line move fast!  

 

2. Attention students!  If you are interested in trying out for Cheerleading, there will be a 

clinic on Thursday, October 20th and try-outs will be on Friday, October 21st.  It’s 

important to attend the clinic to get important tryout information.  Please fill out the 

Google form posted on the Athletics Google Classroom page to sign up for the 

clinic.  This Google form must be filled out before October 20th.    

Right after school on the day of the clinic, all attendees will report to the small gym, after 

changing.  The clinic will run until 5:00pm.  Please arrange for transportation home if 

you plan to attend. See Ms. Sutkus or Mrs. Ray if you have any questions.   

 

3. Attention all boys interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team. Tryouts for the 

8th grade team will be today until 5:00pm. 7th  

Graders interested in trying out for the boys’ basketball team please sign up with Mr. 

Pontrelli. All boys interested must have a sports physical or a waiver signed before the try 

out date.  If you have any questions, see Mr. Pontrelli.  

 

4. Dare to Dream Girls! 

Dare to Dream will meet with Ms. Ramirez in room 102A on Thursday (Oct 20th) after 

school. See you there! 

 

5. Well, that was the coldest LT Conference Championship I can remember and Gurrie sure 

didn't seem phased. The girls started the night out with a strong 2nd place overall finish 

behind 8th grader Avery Tyrrell's 3rd place overall finish. It was a beautiful end to her 

Gurrie XC career. Abbey O'Toole finished 4th overall and was the top 6th grade finisher. 

Vivian Comes (7th) and Eleanor Meuer (10th) were the top two 7th grade finishers with 

Charlotte Cannizzaro rounding out our scoring. Brynn Krantz, Hannah Fuller, and Carrie 

Riopell were a strong pack in the top 20. 

 

The boys won behind Conor Carolan's impressive 3rd place overall finish. He nearly 

chased down the two-headed monster from Highlands. It was an incredible final race for 

Conor. Ian Collins was the first 7th grader to finish in 4th overall and was right behind 

Conor. Jack Lee crushed his final race with a 6th place overall finish. Cruz Villarreal and 



Nolan Callahan were the 2nd & 3rd 7th grade finishers in 7th & 8th overall. Harrison 

Kittredge and Luke Borling rounded out Gurrie's official scoring in the top 12 . 

 

We don't have all the official places and times yet but I'll update this thread once I do. We 

do know that Gurrie won Best Overall Team for our combined girls and boys score. It's 

been our goal since August and our runners locked it down in harsh conditions. They're 

tough as nails and we're so proud of everyone for finishing today...no easy feat. 

 

Uniform turn-in is tomorrow until 4pm. Please make sure uniforms are clean, bagged and 

labeled with first & last name. Uniforms can be dropped off at the office if need be. 

Students can also drop and go right after their gear is checked in. 

 

 

 

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


